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From: Dr. Chung G. Kang  

  Chair, TTA PG702  
ccgkang@korea.ac.kr  
September 10, 2010 

 
To: Dr. Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 

 
Subject: Response to the liaison letter on form A and suggestions on the Formal 
framework for mutual collaboration 

 
Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 

 
Thank you for your liaison letter. 
We appreciate the works of IEEE802.16 WG and are pleased to continue collaborating  
with IEEE 802.16 WG on IMT-Advanced standardization. 

 
In reference to the liaison letter (IEEE L802.16-10/0076r1) from your Working Group, 
TTA would like to be listed as one of the sources as represented in draft Form A. The 
following is the appropriate contact information. 
- TTA Contact: Daejung Kim, Director, TTA (kdj@tta.or.kr) 

 
 
We wish for the successful finalization of IEEE802.16m standard and to maintain the 
close relationship with IEEE 802.16 WG for IMT-Advanced and Beyond IMT-Advanced 
standardization in the near future. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Dr. Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 
 
CC: Daejung Kim, Director, TTA 

Jung Je Son, TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
Hyoung-Jin Choi, Manager, TTA 
EunKyo (Elly) Kim, Assistant Manager, TTA 
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